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Parking  

When entering the parking lot 
you will notice arrows on the 
pavement surface to direct 
traffic entering the Point 
campus/OAFC, please follow 
the traffic flow as laid out to 
minimize confusion. 

Hours of Operation 

Starting Sept 5, 2023 OAFC 
will be open during the 
following hours: 

*Tuesdays 10am - 12:45pm 
and 2pm - 3:45pm 
*Wednesdays 11am - 12:45pm 
and 2pm - 4:45pm 

NOTE: No orders will be filled 
after 12:45pm, 3:45pm, 
4:45pm respectively. This rule 
will be strictly enforced. All 
clients waiting to be served 
after these closing times will 
need to come back the next 
scheduled opening time. 

Office Hours 

*Tuesdays 10am - 1pm and 
2pm - 3pm 
*Wednesdays 11am - 1pm and 
2pm - 4pm

OAFC NEWS 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED

From the Director’s Desk 
Monthly recurring donations to Octorara Area Food Cupboard 
have a profound and lasting impact on our mission to combat 
food insecurity. By committing to regular contributions, you 
provide sustained support to our efforts in nourishing 
individuals and families in need of our services. 

Consistent funding allows us to execute our programs 
effectively and maximize every dollar’s impact. Monthly 
recurring donations provide stability, allowing us to create a 
sustainable long-term strategy for combating hunger. 

By becoming a recurring donor, you empower OAFC to work 
diligently on your behalf, making a difference and fostering 
lasting change in the community. 

To learn more about becoming a monthly recurring donor, 
reach out to PayPal (https://octfood.com/donations). 
Together, we can make a significant impact in the fight 
against hunger. 

Judy Dougherty 

Director, OAFC

https://octfood.com/donations
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